BOARD OF HENNEPIN COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

A-2400 GOVERNMENT CENTER
MINNEAPOLIS, MINNESOTA 55487 -0240

June 21, 2023

Gregory G. Brooker
600 U.S. Courthouse
300 South Fourth Street
Minneapolis, MN 55415

Dear Gregory G. Brooker,

RE: State of Minnesota, by its Commissioner of
Transportation, v. County of Hennepin.
File No.: 27-CV-23-2447

Your communication(s) dated June 13, 2023 which were served by hand on June 21
2023, will be formally recorded on the Communications List of the Hennepin County
Board of Commissioners meeting on June 27, 2023. The communication(s) have been
forwarded to the Civil Division of the Hennepin County Attorney’s Office for investigation
and further action. The investigation will not be completed until after the meeting date.
You will be hearing from that office when the investigation is completed.

- If you have further questions about this, you may contact the Hennepin County
Attorney’s Office at 612-348-5518.

Sincerely,

M Rebe

Maria Rose
Clerk to the County Board

v

cc: Jim Keeler




